
 

"हहिंदी है हम, वतन है हहन्दसु्तान हमारा।" 

On 14th September 2024, the Faculty of Arts & Humanities at ICFAI University, Raipur, proudly 

celebrated Hindi Diwas with a vibrant event. The day witnessed engaging speech and poetry recitation 

competitions, showcasing the students' talent and love for the Hindi language. Honourable Vice 

Chancellor and Registrar graced the occasion, sharing their insightful perspectives on the importance 

of Hindi in our cultural heritage. The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks delivered by the 

Head of the Department, Dr. Jaya Singh. A truly memorable celebration of our national language!  

 

 





 


